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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 
 
To: Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 
  Chris Parker, Director 
 Energy Section 
  Artie Powell, Manager 
  Carolyn Roll, Utility Analyst 
   
Date: May 17, 2012 
 
Re: Tariff Compliance Filing, Docket No. 12-035-T03, Advice No. 12-03 – Removal of the 

Schedule 192 Self-Direction Credit and Schedule 193 Demand-side Management Cost 
Adjustment Expiration Date.  Division’s Recommendation – Approval. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION (Approval) 
The Division of Public Utilities (Division) recommends that the Public Service Commission 

(Commission) approve Rocky Mountain Power’s (Company) proposed changes to Schedule 192 

and Schedule 193, with an effective date of May 6, 2012.   

ISSUE AND DISCUSSION 

On April 6, 2012, the Company filed its revised Utah Tariff Schedule 192 (Self-Direction Credit) 

and Schedule 193 (Demand-Side Management Cost Adjustment). The Company requested 

approval of the removal of the March 31, 2014 expiration date from both Schedules, with an 

effective date of May 6, 2012.  On May 4, 2012, the Commission issued its order in the above 

referenced docket approving the tariff sheet modifications and that the Company further modify 

the tariff language per recommendations made by the Division and file corrected tariff sheets for 

compliance review.  The Division did not recommend any additional language changes. 

Therefore any language modifications discussed by the Division in its approval recommendation 
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have already been incorporated into the tariff sheets. The Division concludes that the tariff sheets 

filed on April 6, 2012 are in compliance with the Commission Order dated May 4, 2012 

recommends that the Commission approve them. 

CC:  Dave Taylor, RMP 
 Michele Beck, OCS 


